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DISSE project and sharing economy

As you may remember, DISSE stands for

Digital Storytelling on Sharing Economy,

and its main objective is to introduce the

concept of shared economy to secondary

schools through digital storytelling. The

sharing economy is based on the idea that

multiple individuals can benefit from a

single good, eliminating the need to

purchase or own something when it can

be borrowed or lent. In today’s society,

consumption is often the primary means

of meeting our needs, but this approach is

not sustainable as it leads to acquiring

more than we actually require. It is

therefore important to teach students

from a young age to share their

belongings with others. Sharing, however,

extends beyond objects and material

possessions; it also includes sharing time,

knowledge, and skills.

Explore our YouTube channel to gain

inspirations and insights into the

concept of sharing through some videos

created by the DISSE partners.



Web Page: 

www.disse-project.eu

Facebook:

www.facebook.com/DISSEProject

Work in progress

After the Learning Teaching Training 

Activities (LTTA) and the meeting in 

Ubrique (Spain) in February 2023, 

the DISSE partners started working 

on result 2, namely the Digital 

Storytelling Classrooms Toolkit. This 

sharing guide will be a tool for 

teachers to help them through the 

process of developing and 

implementing sharing economy ideas 

with students. It will provide 

information on the sharing economy, 

particularly regarding sharing in the 

school and family contexts. The 

guide will provide information on 

how to use digital stories to improve 

sharing in the educational context. 

The partners are currently working 

in the development of the six 

modules of the teacher’s guide.

The next LTTA will take place in 

Mugla, Turkey, in July 2023. We will 

keep you updated!

Have a look at the project website 

and our social media to know more 

about DISSE and digital stories!

http://www.disse-project.eu/
http://www.facebook.com/DISSEProject
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